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e-Tempo 
“WHEN A KNIGHT ACTS SELFLESSLY,  

HE ACTS ON BEHALF OF THE WORLD”  

-YOU CAN BE THAT MAN- 

Brother Knights, 
 
We will be holding the November  Business Meeting on Tuesday, 
November 10th in the SMOT Narthex starting with the rosary at 
7pm and the meeting at 7:30pm.   
 
I would like to introduce everyone to the MCGIVNEY2020 
Membership Incentive 
Prospective members have a terrific incentive to JOIN NOW!! 
If a prospect joins ONLINE through the Supreme website and 
enters the Promo Code MCGIVNEY2020, they will get their 
Membership for FREE. This offer expires on December 31st, 
2020. The promo code must be ALL CAPS. 
 
NOW is the time to contact ALL the men we've been talking to 
and prospecting for months (or even years). We must share this 
terrific opportunity with these men. 
 
We were able to do a Tootsie Roll Drive (safely) at SMOT and 
were able to collect almost $800.  We also plan to have a turkey 
drawing after each mass providing a free turkey dinner.  See 
the flyer below.  We have been coming up with ideas to 
continue our mission in the dangerous times we live in.   Yours 
would be appreciated. 
 
Fraternally, 
Ken Keefer 
 
If anyone knows a brother knight who is ill, in distress, or has 
passed on, please contact the Grand Knight or the Financial 
Secretary. 
 
 

Grand Knight 

Ken Keefer 414.339.4999 
  
Chaplain 

Rev. Terry Langley, SCJ 
  
Financial Secretary 

Robert Konzal 262.244.7288 

Deputy Grand Knight 

Joe Collins 

Chancellor 

Ken Kieck 

Recorder 

Philip Voglewede 

Treasurer 

Gerry Ruedinger 

Advocate 

Gary Von Bargen 

Warden 

Bill Meier 

Trustees  

 Rick Briski 

 Dave Kunze  

 Ray Lenz 

Guards 

Dave Goehring 

Nick Ioder 
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Important Days to 

Remember: 

Rosary – November 10th, 7pm, SMOT 

Business Meeting – November 10th, 7:30pm, SMOT 

Officers Meeting – November 24th, 7pm, St. Martin of 

Tours 

 

St. Mary’s Blood Drive – 

Previously scheduled Knights of Columbus blood drives 

at St. Mary’s are on hold until the church enters Phase 

3 of reopening. During this time donors are 

encouraged to continue to donate blood. For more 

information or to make an appointment contact the 

Blood Center of Wisconsin at 877-232-4376. 

 

Members in Need of Prayers:  

Henry Lisiecki 

Dennis Amaturo 

Nick Ioder 

Rudy Mishich 

  

Brother Knights Celebrating 

Birthdays in November 

REV RICHARD J AIKEN           

REV ROBERT L BETZ           

ERIC C BIERNAT           

JOSEPH A BROZYNSKI           

ISMAEL  CARDENAS           

WILLIAM L DONNELLY           

JAMES A FINSTAD           

DAVID F GOEHRING           

KENNETH J KIECK           

KEVIN M MAGNO           

JOSEPH M STAROSTA           

HENRY B WENGELEWSKIJR         

JOHN M WISDOM           

Report of the Charity Committee 

October 2, 2020  

Vivat Jesus,  

At the October Business Meeting, there was discussion of the 2020-2021 budget concerning a Church Activities line 

item. A one-time $5000.00 donation is being made to the St. Martin of Tours “HOTROD Church Fund” to assist in the 

facility maintenance and continued growth of the parish. This proposal began in August in appreciation of the parish 

allowing Trinity Council meeting space access to the church allowing us to conduct our business meetings during this 

COVID-19 crisis. In addition, St. Martin of Tours past generosity to Trinity Council for church space and equipment, our 

fund-raising events, special Masses are also recognized, and the list goes on. Discussion for this church donation was 

widely approved by the officers and submitted as a budget item. Further discussion for this item was discussed at the 

October Business Meeting. It was suggested the Charity Committee prepare a statement for the general membership 

to be posted in the Tempo. 

Fraternally David Kunze  

Charity Committee: Grand Knight Ken Keefer, 2yr Trustee David Kunze, At-large Members Tom Kuehn and Fred Melk 
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